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7th February 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are organising a Maths event in school so that you can experience our methods in teaching 
children new concepts and practicing them so that they can solve problems and share their 
strategies using a range of resources. We will also be sharing ideas for practical Maths at home to 
strengthen children’s understanding of some of the purposes for learning maths with some ‘real 
life’ opportunities to apply their learning.  
 
We hope that you will be able to join us from 2pm onwards. Your child will be released from class 
to join you at the event, which will take place in the school hall. Mrs Burland, our Maths leader, 
will do a short presentation to share our teaching and learning approaches in Maths, before giving 
you some time to ‘have a go’ at a range of tasks/activities and games. If you cannot attend due to 
other commitments, we will send out some information via email so that you can have a go at 
some of the activities together at home!  
 
If you are able to attend, please complete the form below so that we have an idea of numbers to 
expect and return it to school by Friday 10th February. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Rowett and Mrs Burland 
 
 
  

 
 
I will be attending the Math’s event on Wednesday 22nd February at 2pm. 
 
 
Name: …………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Child’s name/s …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
 
 
 


